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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating a homicide that 
occurred on Friday, October 20

th
 at approximately 12:55 A.M. The incident took place at 

the Midway Food Store located at 110 Northwest 11 Ave in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim was in front of the business working on 
a disabled vehicle when the suspect walked up to him and shot him.  
 

The victim was transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he succumbed to 
his injuries. 
 

The victim has been identified as John Jackson, B/M, 1/03/1967, a resident of the City 
of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The suspect is described as a B/M, 30-35 years of age, medium build, a full beard, and 
wore all black clothing.  
 

Anyone who may have witnessed this homicide or who can identify the suspect is 
encouraged to contact Fort Lauderdale Homicide Detective Jim Jaggers at 954-828-
5970 or 954-828-5534.         
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